Thornborough Pre-school.

Pre-school has had a busy year with lots of challenges, which the committee
continues to work hard at helping us out as much as they can. Our new starters have
settled in well and are really enjoying being at pre-school.

We’ve had a new manager step up who is fantastic and working hard to ensure the
children are learning and developing their next steps within the EYFS framework and
we are very lucky to have her join us. Our apprentice will be qualifying as a level 3
very shortly, we also have employed a level 3 a couple days a week as well as a
volunteer who comes in to help us out.

Financially we are still being affected, however we continue to fundraise with our
usual annual events, as well as increasing numbers to help pre-school thrive. We
would like to thank the parish council and the villagers for all the support over the
year.

Nikki Parkyn
Chair, Pre-school Committee
chairpreschool@outlook.com
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